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BOOKING
To book your team photo click HERE

We highly recommend booking your time slot as soon  
as possible so you get the time slot that best suits you. 
Each time slot is 15 minutes long. 

As two photographers are working at the same 
time, there are also two booking times for each time 
slot. If you don’t see a time slot available during the 
scheduled time, it means that the time slot is no  
longer available. 

We will also have Kimberly at a table on registration 
day at Beban Park Social Centre on Sunday, March 
19th from 9 am – 3 pm. You can also book your time 
with Kimberley when you register your team, though  
we recommend if at all possible booking your time  
online in advance. 

We are very excited to have you come 
to play and engage in our community 
during the basketball tournament. 
This document will provide information, tips and on 
when and where we will be capturing your team photos 
during your time in Nanaimo and how to get access  
to the images once they are ready for you. 

JANT TOURNAMENT  
2023 TEAM PHOTOS TEAM PHOTOS ARE TAKING PLACE 

ON TWO DIFFERENT DAYS AND 
TWO DIFFERENT LOCATIONS

Monday, March 20th 
In the front foyer and the teacher’s lounge  
John Barsby Senior Secondary School 
550 7th Street Nanaimo, BC  
9am– 7pm 
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Sunday, March 19th 
(Registration Day) in room #1 and #2 
Beban Park Social Centre 
2300 Bowen Road Nanaimo, BC  
9am– 7pm

https://teamphotos-haphoto.as.me/schedule.php


IMAGE IS EVERYTHING

TIPS TO A GREAT PHOTOSHOOT

We want to make make the  
shoot easy, efficient and fun,  
and get great results. 
>	 Arrive at least 15 minutes before your scheduled 

time. This will allow you to find your way to the 
studio room and arrive relaxed and ready to go.

>	 Make sure everyone has their uniforms on  
and ideally clean and wrinkle-free. 

>	 Please have the hair neat and tidy  
and off the face.

>	 Please follow the instructions of the 
photographer and production assistant.

>	 We will make an effort to have signs up to help 
direct you to the appropriate room where your 
photos will be taken. 

>	 Once your photographer has confirmed that  
we have the image we need, please exit the  
room so we can prepare for the next group.

OTHER DETAILS
Team photos will only be captured on Sunday  
and Monday. There is ample time during both those 
days to get your crew into the photo studio. Should 
there be an issue, please email us at  
heydemannphoto@shaw.ca

As there are 91 teams that we will be capturing and it will 
take some time to process and edit all the photos. We 
anticipate having the photos ready to download for free 
on Monday, April 3rd. 

If we have them completed sooner, we will certainly  
have the organizers send out an email letting you know. 
Team photos can be downloaded from here:  
heydemannphoto.smugmug.com/Events/JANT-Team-Photos/

Safe travels to Nanaimo and good luck 
with your games. If you have any questions, 
please don’t hesitate to contact us at 
heydemannphoto@shaw.ca 

Dirk Heydemann | Owner Operator
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